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10th January 2024 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
Word Faith Day – 23.01.24 
 
World Religion Day takes place every January, aiming to promote understanding of different 
religions. On Tuesday 23rd January, we are holding a World Faith Day, where we will be focusing 
on Hinduism.  
 
Each class will be participating in a workshop led by a visitor, alongside classroom activities. The 
workshops will teach the children about different aspects of Hinduism. We ask for a payment of £2 
per child to cover the cost of the workshops and resources.  Please consent and make payment 
via SchoolMoney no later than Friday 19th January. 
 
We hope the children have an enjoyable day learning more about this religion as part of their 
Religious Education curriculum.  
 
Thank you for your continued support. 
 
Kind regards 
 
Lorna Hunt (RE Lead) 
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